
Heathrow Shared Apprenticeship
Scheme Awards, 2021

Here at the Heathrow Shared Apprenticeship Scheme, we ensure that all of the 
hard work, dedication and commitment shown by our apprentices throughout 
the year is recognised.

Therefore, the Heathrow Shared Apprenticeship Scheme 2021 Awards is in 
place to reward these individual apprentices. Whether it be their performance 
in college or on site.

Congratulations to all the winners and compliments to the contractors who 
have guided them to success throughout this year.

Lewis Wright - Wingate Electrical Plc 
Apprentice of the Year  2021

“I have enjoyed completing my 
apprenticeship with Heathrow Academy and 
want to thank the team for awarding me 
Apprentice of the Year. I have recently been 
taken on as an employee by my host 
employer - Wingate Electrical. This is all 
thanks to Heathrow Academy giving me the 
opportunity to work with Wingate via the 
Heathrow Shared Apprenticeship Scheme.  
It is a great scheme that gives individuals an 
exciting opportunity to achieve their chosen 
qualification across Heathrow/London with 
the help from a supportive team. ”

Lewis Wright,
 Former Electrical Installation Apprentice

“Lewis settled into our team quickly and 
soon became a valued member. He has 
continued to work hard and develop his 
skills on site, with clients and in our o�ce. 
Following his completed apprenticeship at 
K10, we have o�ered Lewis direct 
employment with Wingate which he has 
accepted. I’m confident he will further 
develop to his benefit and ours. Well done 
K10!”

Jason Graham, 
Projects Manager, Wingate Plc

Freemantle Electrical Mechanical & Building Solutions
Employer of the Year 2021

Freemantle have been huge supporters of 
the Heathrow Shared Apprenticeship 
Scheme and have continued to keep their 
cohort of apprentices working through an 
extremely challenging time. Additionally, 
they have supported apprentices who 
have lost their work placements 
elsewhere in the supply chain and have 
taken one of their completed apprentices 
on a permanent contract.  It's 
tremendous to see an employer so 
enthusiastic about the scheme. We look 
forward to collaborating with them in the 
years to come.

“Freemantle were delighted to win the 
“Employer of the Year '' award.  It has been 
a pleasure supporting the Academy and 
K10 Apprentices and we look forward to 
continuing to support the Apprenticeship 
programme over the coming year.  The 
Apprentices working at Freemantle have 
all given 100% in this very challenging year 
and they have all managed to grow and 
continue their professional development.  
We have since employed one apprentice 
on a permanent contract and expect to 
employ the others once they complete 
their apprenticeships.  It is fantastic that 
HAL supports the Apprenticeship 
programme which enables us to support 
and employ skills and talent from the local 
community.”

Elizabeth Freemantle ,
Director, Freemantle Electrical Mechanical & Building 
Solutions

"Over the past year, I’ve thoroughly enjoyed 
and found that I have fit in perfectly within 
Heathrow’s procurement services 
department. Like most development 
journeys, there have been tough points and 
high points but with the support from my 
manager, colleagues, classmates and K10 I 
have progressed e�ectively. A massive 
thanks to you all.

I cannot recommend enough the 
Apprenticeship schemes provided at 
Heathrow."

Mitchell Lambourne, 
Quantity Surveying Apprentice
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For more information on the Shared 
Apprenticeship Scheme please contact us

Angus Martyn
E angus.martyn@heathrow.com
T 079 6991 4645

Mitchell Lambourne - 
Heathrow Airport:Training and Learning Team
Best College Performer 2021


